
 

Dear New Stevenson Student, 

We are looking forward to welcoming you (in person) to the Stevenson community! 
 
This is our last mailing of the summer for Stevenson College new students. It contains helpful 
information as you prepare to transition to UCSC.  (This message is being sent to both your UCSC 
and non-UCSC email accounts. This is the last time we will send messages to your non-UCSC 
account. Please regularly check your UCSC email account for important messages.)   
 
 
• NEW STUDENT ID   
Students living ON-campus who submitted their picture online through canvas for Summer 
Orientation may pick-up their ID Card at their College of residence during move-in.  Students living 
OFF-campus who had submitted their photo for Summer Orientation may pick-up their ID Card at 
their affiliated College starting Thursday, September 19. 
 
 
 • THE GOOGLE CALENDAR FOR THE WELCOME 
We have created a Welcome Week schedule in Google Calendar.  All required and optional events 
are listed on the college's Google Calendar. The calendar will be shared with you and you will be 
invited through Google Calendar to required events, so that they will appear on your own 
@ucsc.edu Google Calendar. Please visit The Welcome page on the Stevenson College's website 
for more information: https://stevenson.ucsc.edu/activities/welcome-week.html.   
 
Note: Some events are required and staff will be taking attendance at these. A paper version of the 
schedule will be available at the College Office. 
 
 
• MANDATORY FALL TRANSFER ACADEMIC ORIENTATION  
Monday, September 23rd at 2:00 pm, Stevenson Event Center.  Be sure to attend this A-Z 
preparation for your college career led by the Stevenson College Advisers. 
  
 
• MAJOR 
As a transfer student, it is important that you begin work on your major as soon as possible since 
you are allotted a limited number of quarters of enrollment to complete your degree. If you are 
admitted as a junior or senior, you must officially declare your major no later than your second 
quarter of enrollment at UCSC (by February 7, 2020). If you are a sophomore transfer, you must 
declare before reaching 90 credits.  
    
If you have questions or concerns after you have read the materials in this mailing, please feel free to 
contact us at (831) 459-4930.  Enjoy the rest of your summer!  We look forward to seeing you soon. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Stevenson Advising                             
 


